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Response to Staff’s 10th Set 
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number O9RP-STAFFROG18- 
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JUSTIFICATION 
§366.093(3), Fla. Stat. 
Proprietary confidential 
business injbrmation means 
information.. . which is [i] 
owned or controlled by the 
person or company, [ii] is 
intended to be and is 
treated by the person or 
company as private [iii] in 
that disclosure of the 
information would cause 
haxm to the ratepayers or to 
the person’s or company’s 
business operations, and 
[iv] has not been disclosed 
unless disclosed pursuant to 
a statutory provision, an 
order of a court or 
administrative body, or 
private agreement that 
provides that the 
information will not be 
released to the public. 

§366.093(3)(e), Fla. Stat. 
The document in question 
contains confidential 
information relating to 
competitive business 
interests, the disclosure of 
which would impair the 
competitive business of the 
provider/owner of the 
information. 
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PROGRESS ENERGY FLORIDA 
In re: Petition for Increase in Rates by Progress Energy Florida, Inc. 

Docket 090079-E1 
PEF’s Eleventh Request for Confidential Classification as to Staffs 

Sixteenth Request for Production of Documents and 
Twenty-Second Set of Interrogatories 
Confidentiality Justification Matrix 
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PAGELINE JUSTIFICATION 
owned or controlled by the 
person or company, [ii] is 
intended to be and is 
treated by the person or 
company as private [iii] in 
that disclosure of the 
information would cause 
harm to the ratepayers or to 
the person’s or company’s 
business operations, and 
[iv] has not been disclosed 
unless disclosed pursuant to 
a statutory provision, an 
order of a cc~urt or 
administratiTte body, or 
private agreement that 
provides that the 
information will not be 
released to the public. 

§366.093(3)(e), Fla. Stat. 
The document in question 
contains confidential 
information relating to 
competitive business 
interests, the disclosure of 
which would impair the 
competitive business of the 
provider/owrLer of the 
information. 
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